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18th June 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
At the end of April, I wrote to all of the parents/carers of the children who would be starting in our Nursery 
& Reception Classes in September 2020 to outline our plans for the information sharing event and 
transitional work.  
 
Sadly, due to restrictions currently in place, we are unable to invite visitors into school so we will be unable 
to hold the information events as planned.  
 
As the information share is very important, we will now release a recorded version of the induction on June 
30th and we are planning to arrange an on-site orientation/meet the staff session at the end of August, 
prior to what will hopefully be a start in the usual fashion in September.  
 
Under the present situation, we are unclear as to what September will look like for schools but, as and 
when the Government release their strategy, we will communicate our plans to you.  
 
In the meantime, you might wish to order uniform and Border embroideries are now accepting orders. It 
can be ordered at the following link: 
 

https://www.border-embroideries.co.uk/schools/fairfield-primary-school.html 
 
Please have your orders delivered to your home address as we are minimising deliveries and visitors to the 
school site at the present time. 
 
We will send you all the direct link to the recording on the 30th and will follow it up with dates/times for an 
onsite visit.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with a member of our helpful team or 
contact Mrs Barrow on Lorraine@fairfieldprimary.co.uk.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr C J Steele 
Headteacher   

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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